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PRIORITY FUND INFORMATION - Completed by Applicant
Organization Name _ST€€NWOOd Estates Community

52152 Rge Rd 225 Greenwood Estates
Street and number Subdivision if rural

Sherwood Park Ab

City or town Province
Contact person Gordon Baergen
780 953-2651

) gdbaergen@gmail.com

Address

T8C 1C6

Postal code

Telephone

Email address (optional

Project Type Event [] Project [C] Expense

750

Amount Requested $

Brief description of request

In our Greenwood Estates subdivision we have been able to generate a spirit of community first through several events which we
organized without County financial assistance and then with grants of $1500, $800 and $500 in the years 2016, 2017 and 2018. The
last three events were held on the Labour Day weekend. We were unaware that funding was available in 2019 so and application
was not made and the usual Labour Day event was not held.

At our acreage at #265 Greenwood, we have a large brush pile. We have canvassed the neighborhood and there is interest in
holding a New Year's Eve event where we would "Burn the Pile". This is subject to receiving a burning permit.

At the event we will have food, non alcoholic beverages, games and prizes

Gordon Baergen

Print name

Sedﬂ" \G 20149
Date

Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request.

Number of attached pages

Collection and use of personal information
Personal information is collected under the authority of section 33(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will be
used to manage and administer Council Priority Funds. Please be aware that information provided may be made public. If you have
questions regarding the collection, use or disclosure of this information, contact Vicky Cushman at 780-464-8098.
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Enclosure 1

Date: September 16, 2019

To: Office of the Elected Officials
Community Center — 3™ Floor
401 Festival Lane
Sherwood Park, Alberta
T8A 3W7

Re: Greenwood Estates Block Party

| have had discussions with my Councillor Linton Delainey regarding funding for a Block Party which we
would like to hold in Greenwood Estates. | am submitting this application on his suggestion that | do so.

In our Greenwood Estates subdivision we have been able to generate a spirit of community first through
several events which we organized without County financial assistance and then with grants of $1500,
$800 and $500 in the years 2016, 2017 and 2018. The last three events were held on the Labour Day
weekend. We were unaware that funding was available in 2019 so and application was not made and
the usual Labour Day event was not held.

At our acreage at #265 Greenwood, we have a large brush pile. We have canvassed the neighborhood
and there is interest in holding a New Year's Eve event where we would "Burn the Pile". This is subject to
receiving a burning permit. At the event we plan to have food, non alcoholic beverages, games and
prizes. Based on attendance at previous events we anticipate and attendance at this event of 40 — 50
people including children.

The following budget is based on costs of previous events which we have held:

Food and beverage $350
Dry goods and supplies $100
Draws and prizes $300

Total $750

We look forward to your favorable consideration of our application.

Thank you,

Gordon and Wendy Baergen

#265 Greenwood Estates

Ph 780 467-6559




